
23 March 2017 
 
Leed Resources Plc ("Leed") is pleased to announce that, further to the completion of the 
restructuring of High Mannor Pty Ltd (“High Mannor”), as from 1st April 2017 all the business 
activities will be transferred from High Mannor to a new company, Civex Group Pty Ltd ("Civex 
Group"). Civex Group is  wholly-owned by Civex Group Holdings Pty Ltd.  
A new website has gone live at www.civexgroup.com.au 
 
 
As announced on 22 December 2016, Leed now holds approximately 33% in the holding company for 
the business, which has been renamed Civex Group Holdings Pty Ltd. Leed is pleased with the 
completion of this restructuring which places Civex Group on a firmer base from which to progress. 
 
A further update on the business and operations of Civex is expected in April 2017. 
 

http://www.civexgroup.com.au/

